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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Two members explore Jamaica 
 
Steve Jarvis and Paul Wright took members of The Royal Philatelic Society London on a visit to 
Jamaica with their display on 26 January. The material shown spanned from pre-adhesive and 
Great Britain used in Jamaica, to the issues of the reigns of Queen Victoria through to Queen 
Elizabeth II and the post-Independence stamps. Included throughout were essays, proofs, 
colour trials, Specimens and varieties. 
 
Also shown were various postmarks and markings, including accountancy and instructional 
marks, plus air and maritime mail. 
 
Giving the vote of thanks, Graham Booth commented that while Jamaica is a relatively small 
island, it has produced much material, congratulating both Steve and Paul on the depth of their 
displays. In response, they remarked that they had tried to include items to interest everyone, 
hoping that all had learnt something from the material shown. 
 
Those wishing to visit The Royal Philatelic Society London at 41 Devonshire Place, London W1G 
6JY, or be a guest at one of its meetings, are asked to contact the Administrative Office (020 
7486 1044). 
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Frank Walton, President of The Royal Philatelic Society London (left), with 

Steve Jarvis and Paul Wright. 
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